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Update from the Medical Director
April was a very busy time for the service.  Despite the 
service disruption of Easter and the ANZAC public holiday 
breaks the program maintained its change momentum. 

Staff will have noticed the hive of activity in the 
records area, as the compactus shelves empty and 
the records are bundled up to go offsite to Recall.  The 
relocation of the files will allow us to have sufficient 
space on level 9, to permit the business administration 
unit staff to relocate from level 8.  Bringing all the 
BreastScreen WA Eastpoint Plaza staff into level 9 will 
allow us to have a more functional integrated central
 co-ordinating unit, on a smaller  accommodation footprint.

- Dr Liz Wylie

Secrets in the Garden

BreastScreen WA Mobile Visit Albany
On Tuesday 3 March BreastScreen WA radiographer 
Gayll Rasmussen featured on page 2 of the Albany 
Advertiser. It was a great promotional article for our 
visit in Albany and we wish to thank Gayll for taking 
part.    It is pleasing to note that because of this 
fantastic photo we have a terrific article on page 2 
as opposed to relegated to deeper in the newspaper.

On Saturday April 18 BreastScreen staffed a 
display at the inaugural Secrets in the Garden 
at Belvoir Amphitheatre in the Swan Valley.

Over the day approximately 1000 women were 
treated to food demonstrations, pampering zones, 
panel discussions and interactive workshops. 
There were over 40 inspiring speakers and 
experts across the main stage and workshops on 
wellness, business, motherhood and relationships.
We had about 75 women visit our display and we received 
positive feedback about the BreastScreen WA service.
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Aboriginal Health Flip Chart Training

More than just another fl ipchart 
talking breast cancer with Aboriginal Health Professionals

Background: The fl ipchart:

Attendees: 

A guide for Aboriginal women
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In April Leanne Pilkington, BreastScreen WA’s Aboriginal Program Officer, presented the flip chart at the 
National ATSI Health Worker Association Professional Networking Forum in Mandurah (NATSIHWA). 
NATSHIWA is  the main accreditation body for Aboriginal Health Workers and Practitioners.  During the 
workshop there was discussion around how the ATSI flip chart training could be accredited working 
through a Registered Training Organisation or whether the attendees could get CPD points. Jenny 
Poelina (the ATSIHWA  National Chair) was very enthusiastic about the flip chart and is taking the flip 
chart to the next Board meeting for discussion.  To  date  27 training sessions have been held over 7 
metro, 20 rural/remote  areas  and over 180 participants have attended.
 


